
Your Path to Savings Begins with 
Allsup Medicare Coordination

If one of your non-working, disabled plan 
participants under age 65 is eligible for 
Medicare coverage, your Group Health Plan 
(GHP) can become secondary payer to 
Medicare for medical claims.

Save Your Organization Thousands of Dollars
With a smooth PSU transition, your organization can reduce 
unnecessary claims costs and save thousands of dollars. CMS estimates 
the annual medical claim cost for an individual with a disability is over 
$12,000. When Medicare accepts primary payer status, your organization 
may be able to save as much as $8,500 per year in claims for each retired 
or disabled participant. 

Allsup Medicare Coordination is a smart solution that benefits 
 both your organization and your plan participants. By properly and 
  successfully completing a PSU:
   • Your organization will significantly decrease claims costs by transferring
        primary payer status to Medicare. 
       • Your Medicare-eligible plan participants don’t have to worry about
           problems or issues caused by an interruption in their healthcare benefits. 

Reduce Claim Costs by Becoming Secondary Payer to Medicare

Allsup Medicare Coordination handles and completes this 
essential process for you by submitting a Payer Status Update 
(PSU) request to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 
Services (CMS). Establishing a PSU is a critical step to ensure 
that Medicare accepts primary payer status before the 
participant’s group health plan is moved to secondary payer.
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Your Shortcut to Success  
How Allsup Medicare Coordination Helps

If you try to move your group health plan to secondary payer without a Payer Status Update (PSU), 
benefits will not be properly coordinated. Our experts have a long-standing relationship with CMS and 
we work together to process PSU’s as quickly as possible. As soon as Medicare accepts the PSU, you will 
be notified and your group health plan can be moved to secondary payer. We also provide information 
to each individual about how their claims should be submitted to Medicare for processing and payment.

We ensure bene�ts are 
properly coordinated

We provide noti�cation
to your organization

We notify CMS 
with a PSU

We communicate directly 
with your plan participants

Save

Unpaid or 
delayed claims

Participants receive 
bills demanding payment

Claims not submitted 
to Medicare

GHP pays 
primary amount 
in error

GHP pays 
entire claim

Obstacles that can occur 
without a PSU in place LOSING

MONEY

Find out how Allsup Medicare Coordination can decrease claim costs 
by effectively managing the PSU process for your group health plan. 

Start saving on claims now! Call us today at (800) 426-9532, 
email Allsuphealthcare@allsupinc.com or visit www.Allsupinc.com.


